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To: Cllrs N Aldis, P Blaine, S Doyle, A Gibson, J Hewitt, A M Hill, W Jackson, 

T Knagg, R Lock, C Osborne, M Pettitt, M Scott (Chair), P Sharman, S Sutton 
and N Thompson 

 

Late agenda item for the meeting of Sandy Town Council, to be held in the 
Council Chamber at 10 Cambridge Road, Sandy, Bedfordshire 

Monday 20 January 2020 at 7.30pm 
 

 

 
Chris Robson 

Town Clerk  

10 Cambridge Road 
Sandy SG19 1JE 

01767 681491 
17th January 2020 

 
MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC AND PRESS ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND THIS MEETING 

 
PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING LATE AGENDA ITEM  

A G E N D A  
Reports 

22 Planning Application – CB/19/04301/OUT 
To receive and consider communication from Biggleswade Town 

Council in regard to planning application CB/19/04301/OUT – Land 
North of Biggleswade.  

 

To consider whether the Council wishes to submit any comments to 
the planning authority on the application.  

 

 
Appendix 

IX 

 



AGENDA ITEM 22  APPENDIX IX 

LAND NORTH OF BIGGLESWADE: CB/19/04301/OUT  

 

Subject  LAND NORTH OF BIGGLESWADE: CB/19/04301/OUT  

From  Philip Truppin  

To  Clerk  

Sent  17/01/2020, 10:09:57  

  
  

For the attention of the Town Clerk  
   
Dear Chris  
   

Biggleswade Town Council has considered the planning application CB/19/04301/OUT at a 
meeting of Council held on 14 January.  
   
This is an Outline Application for a major development to the north of the town to provide for 
up to 416 dwellings. Biggleswade Town Council  unanimously resolved to strongly object to this 
application.  
It was further resolved to send a letter to the planning authority in support of the council’s 
objection and also to circulate it to neighbouring parishes that will be affected by the 
development. We are also writing to the local MP, Richard Fuller.  
   
Members were of the view that Sandy is likely to be affected in that the Transport Assessment 
has acknowledged that the A1 Biggleswade North Roundabout is already over capacity at peak 
hours and that this development will add to the queue lengths on all arms of the roundabout, 
including back towards Sandy.  There may also be other consequences of the development that 
you are aware of.   
   

Please do let me know whether your council is likely to put this matter on a forthcoming 
agenda.  The closing date for responses has been extended to the 4th February. I attach a copy 
of the letter sent to Central Bedfordshire Council for your consideration.  
   
Kind regards  
   
Philip Truppin  
For Biggleswade Town Council  
   
Tel: 01767 313134 - Ext 29  
philip.truppin@biggleswadetowncouncil.gov.uk  
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